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January 16
•	No School 
   Martin Luther               	
	 King, Jr. Day
January 20
•	K-12 Jean Day
January 24
•	Parent/Student
	 College Credit 	
	 Plus (CCP) 
	 Meeting
January 26
•	Parent/Teacher 
	 Conferences
January 31
•	Parent/Teacher 
	 Conferences
February 2
•	K-4 Fine Arts 
	 Program
February 7
•	8th grade                	
	 Scheduling
	 Meeting 
February 10
•	K-12 Jean Day
•	7-12 Pizza Day
February 11
•	High School
	 Winter            
   Homecoming
February 16
•	Math Olympics
•	Open House                  	
	 K only

KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, January 13, 2016

Knights’ Night Out

Band Boosters Meeting

Fine Arts Night

Science Fair Help Needed

Summer Day Camp at FCA

CONFERENCES

Thursday, 1/26
Tuesday, 1/31
Contact your child’s 

main office to 
be scheduled.

It's planning time for our fabulous Knights' Night Out School Carnival!  This indoor 
carnival will take place on Friday, March 3rd from 6:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m. and will include 
all of your favorites:  Bounce Houses, Games, Concessions, Bake Walk, Silent Auction, and 
the ever-so-famous Teachers’ Baskets! Interested in volunteering?  Stay tuned to find out 
what your teacher basket theme will be!  

The Science Fair is Friday, February 17th and we 
would benefit from your help! Are you willing to help 
judge presentations? Would you like to volunteer 
to serve breakfast and lunch to our judges? Do you 
have a business that would be willing to sponsor our 
science fair? Contact Stacie Hopple or Chris Hawks 
for details!

School age summer camp is hoping to return for summer 2017.  Please email Erica 
Neal if you are in need of school age care for the summer.  A minimum of 15 children, 
entering first grade to sixth grade, will be needed for the program to operate.

Due to increasing interest in our instrumental music programs, we are kicking off a new 
Band Boosters group!  If you would like more information, would like to be a part of the 
foundation of this group, or have some ideas to share, please join us in the Student Center 
on Thursday, January 19th at 6:30 p.m.  Please be in prayer for the future of our very own 
FCA Marching Knights! Contact Heather Coyan for more details!

We will be having our very first K-4 Fine Arts Night Thursday, February 2nd at 7:00 p.m.  
This will be a fun evening with all of our K-4 music students singing on stage together 
under the direction of Mrs. Thompson and Mrs. Coyan.  Mrs. McKinnon has been 
working with the students and they will each have their very own art masterpiece 
displayed that evening.  Please watch your email for further details regarding attire 
and attendance.


